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February 16, 2023

Mr. Thomas Ratermann, P.E.

General Manager

Boone County Regional Sewer District
1314 North 7 Street

Columbia, MO 65201

Re: Rollingwood Plat No. 1 Wastewater Improvements
Recommendation of Award

Dear Mr. Ratermann:

Four bids were opened for the above referenced project on February 9, 2023. All bids
were checked for math errors and were determined to be correct, except for the bid
submitted by SSCC, Inc. It contained a math error that resulted in a -$8,100.00
correction to its bid. The Bid Tabulation is attached.

C.L. Richardson Construction Co., Inc. (C.L. Richardson) submitted an apparent low bid
of $290,556.75. C.L. Richardson’s bid package contained the following items:

Bid Form properly executed

A 5% Bid Bond

List of Proposed Subcontractors and Suppliers

List of Project References

Evidence of authority to do business in the State of Missouri
Qualification Statement, including Schedules A-C
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HDR requested that C.L. Richardson submit the following clarification to its bid:

Section 00 43 37 — Schedule of Suppliers, Paragraph 1.5:

a. Submersible Grinder Pumps: Keen
b. Above Ground Vault: USEMCO
C. System Integrator: Vandevanter

HDR reviewed the documents and information provided by C.L. Richardson. References
were also contacted. Based upon the results of our review, HDR recommends that the
construction contract for the above referenced project be awarded to C.L. Richardson
Construction Co., Inc. in the amount of $290,556.75.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (816) 347-1157.

Sincerely,
PBruyce Banion

Bryce Banion, P.E.
Senior Project Manager
HDR Engineering, Inc.




